
Thank You
AADUSD Certificated and Classified Staff

May 2025

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 5-9, 2025, with National Teacher Day designated for
May 6th.

On behalf of the AADUSD Board of Education, Superintendent, and District Office, we want
to express our sincere appreciation not only for this week but throughout the year to our
extraordinary teachers who have worked tirelessly with students and families.

Join us as we honor our amazing educators who empower our future leaders of tomorrow.
Let us show our support for our children’s educators and tell them how much their
commitment to our children is appreciated.

In addition, each May, California salutes the important contributions of classified school
employees during Classified School Employee Week, May 18-24, 2025.

Our classified employees keep AADUSD running every day and are critical in moving us
forward toward our vision- Empowering Minds, Building Futures: Our Small District,
Infinite Possibilities.
Thank you to our wonderful AADUSD classified staff for their dedication.


